
          Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 
                                 News Release 
TO:  AREA NEWS 
 
REPORTED BY:  Deputy D.E. Rosoff 
 
APPROVED BY:  Sgt. Leon 
 
SUBJECT OF RELEASE:  Missing Persons Case    
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   Major Robert Craig 
                                 
MISSINGS PERSON: 17 Year Old Female, Melbourne, FL 
 
DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT: 04/16/15   9:30pm 
 
NARRATIVE: On April 16, Sheriff’s Deputies received information developed by the 
Plattsburgh City Police Department that a vehicle connected to a missing person’s case 
out of Melbourne Florida was confirmed to be in the Plattsburgh area and that the 
female was possibly in the Town of Beekmantown. The missing person, a 17 year old 
female, had been reported as a runaway from the Melbourne, Florida area on about 
April 13. On the above date and time, Sheriff’s Deputies successfully located the vehicle 
and missing female at a residence in West Chazy without incident. 
 
DISPOSITION:  The female was transported to the Sheriff’s Office where she was held till 
being turned over to the proper authorities pending the arrival of her legal guardians from 
Florida. Her name is not being released due to her age.  


